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ANNUAL MEETING - LEGAL CLINIC

Some thought is now being given to the plans for
the next Annual Meeting. The success which at-
tended the sectional assemblies was such that it has
been determined to continue these assemblies and to
provide for the next meeting a discussion of legal
problems in which the profession are interested.

A special committee has been appointed to handle
the details. The choice of subjects to be prepared,
studied and discussed is not so easy. It would be very
much appreciated if members of the Bar would sug-
gest by letter to Mr. G. A. Soule, Fargo, North Dakota,
a member of the Committee, some subjects which the
Bar would like to have prepared and submitted for
discussion. The Committee will assign these subjects
to competent lawyers and see to it that the subjects
selected are covered in such a way as to be of help to
those who are interested.

H. G. NILLES,
President.
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